
 

 

GOOD MEDICINE PROGRAM REPORT for July 2017:  

 

The Youth Mental Health First Aid training on May 30-31, 2017, was cancelled due to 

low turnout. The next schedule training will be August, 2017, located at the Browning 

Public School. We have a total of 71 individuals who completed since October 2016. 

Our target goal for the grant year is 125.  

 

The Good Medicine Program completed their reporting for the months of February 2017 

to May 2017 for the grant. We will be ending the third grant year in September 2017. 

 

Staff members are continuing to be involved in coalitions and team meetings throughout 

the summer.  

 

The GMP staff members are recruiting students for various programs going on in the 

month of June and August.  

 

The Good Medicine Program staff and Tamarack Grief Center will facilitate a Grief 

Camp on June 27-28, 2017 and one in August 9-11, 2017.   

 

The GMP budget has sent 30+ individuals to the Montana Behavior Initiative in 

Bozeman, Montana. 

 

We will be planning for a cultural week camp in August, 2017. We will invite cultural 

mentors to come in and share their talents with a group of children.   

 

 


